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All children took part in class lesson designed to inform and learn about subjects such as ‘anti-bullying and drug education.

The children really enjoyed their experiences and are looking forward to next year’s ‘Healthy Living Week’.

I am sure all parents and carers appreciate the value of the week in preparing children towards’ Learning for Life’.

Here are some of our children’s thoughts….

“I thought it was good because we learnt to keep healthy.  The rugby showed us how to keep fit.”

“ It was dead good!  We enjoyed learning how to be healthy and keep safe.  My favourite part was learning the circus skills because we learnt how to keep fit and develop our balance.”

“I though it was good and fun. I enjoyed all the activities, especially the circus one because I liked watching Clive and performing balancing acts.  The Philosophy for Children taught us that even if we look different, we have the same feelings inside.”

Widnes Vikings


The whole School was excited to hear that the Widnes Vikings were coming to share their rugby skills with our children.  They stayed the whole week and brought a great deal of fun and excitement with them!
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feelings  as they were left out of the group and made to feel ‘different’.








Philosophy For Children


  


















































Relaxation





Our children took part in Yoga exercises to develop their skills in relation through exercise.








discussing , empathising and studying


story characters and their
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Food Tasting and Healthy Eating


Children had the opportunity to taste more exotic and healthy foods plus to learn about how to keep our teeth clean and in good health.
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Widnes Fire Brigade came in to teach Year 5 children all about fire safety. They even experienced a smoke tent.
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The week beginning November 17th 2008, marked the start of our Healthy Living and Anti-bullying Week.  All activities were organised by Miss Kate Murphy and Mrs Nicki Sheil.  The whole week was a huge success and brought learning alive – thanks to our numerous visitors and the efforts of the staff and children alike!
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HEALTHY LIVING WEEK
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Dealing with Emotions


Clay sculptures


Some of our children had the opportunity to build a picture made from clay tiles, based on anti-bullying.
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The Everton Bus





The children learnt about healthy eating on the bus, tasting new and interesting foods while their class mates had the opportunity to train with the Everton representatives.





First Aid


St John’s Ambulance Brigade came in to teach the children about resuscitation techniques.
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Circusology


Clive came in to show the children how to balance, juggle and plate spin.  The children had great fun whilst strengthening their muscles!





Widnes Police


Widnes Police came to speak to the children to help them think about discrimination and how unfair it is to be made to feel ‘different’ and unwanted.








Hand Washing


Children discovered just how many germs can be on our hands and how important it is to wash them thoroughly!  























Thank you to Widnes Health support team for coming in to School.
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Fire Safety
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Our visitors worked with children through thinking about,
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